
SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Mrs Wild our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  

mailto:office@hstb.co.uk


Attendance 
Best attenders last week were 3M 95.5% Well Done! 

Whole school attendance for the week was 91.6%. 
Attendance for the year so far is at 93.6% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 

will be required. 

Class  % Attendance  

3M 95.5% 

5P 94.4% 

6F 93.4% 

RB 92.7% 

RM 92.6% 

2C 92.6% 

2B 92.4% 

1D 92.0% 

5HI 91.3% 

4I 91.0% 

6W 90.3% 

1C 89.7% 

3C 88.0% 

4B 86.7% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 

your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

PLEASE SUPPORT US TO IMPROVE ATTENDANCE. 

  NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 4
th

 MARCH 2022 

FAIR TRADE        

FORTNIGHT 

We will be kicking off Fair trade fortnight this 

Friday with the Fair Trade team delivering an 

assembly to the school followed by the ‘Great 
HSTB Bake Off’ We will be asking for pupils and 
parents to submit a fairtrade bake to sell after 

school on Monday 7
th

 March under the gazebo. All 

cakes to school no later than Monday morning. 

Additional to this the fairtrade team will be 

hosting an information coffee morning for parents 

on Wednesday the 9
th

 March at 9.00am. Fairtrade 

coffee and cakes will be available. We hope that 

parents will be able to join us! 

 

Upcoming events! 

Thursday 3
rd

 March – A Fairy tale World Book Day 

Friday 4
th

 March – Fairtrade Fortnight commences 

Wednesday 9
th

 March – Fairtrade Coffee Morning 

Friday 11
th

 March – 4I Class Assembly 

Thursday 17
th

 March - Reports to Parents 

Tues 22
nd

 / Weds 23
rd

 – Parents Evenings face to face 

 Thursday 7
th

 April – Easter Service 

 31
st

 March / 1
st

 April -  Year 3 & 4 Production  

Latest COVID Updates 

 

Following the relaxing of COVID restrictions we are 

delighted to begin inviting parents into school 

more regularly and return to face to face 

meetings. Face coverings are no longer needed 

when entering school. Following the updates from 

the local authority whilst it is not manditory to seilf 

isolate we will ask any adult or child who is 

symptomatic and tests positive to isolate for at 

least 5 days befoere returning to school.  

WORLD BOOK DAY 

 

 

 

This year will be the 25
th

 Anniversary of World 

Book Day on the 3
rd

 March and to celebrate it we 

are going to take the Fairytale theme and 

encourage pupils to come dressed as any fairy tale 

character hero or villain, prince, princess, dragon 

or mouse! We ask that they bring into school their 

favourite book and a good condition book to 

donate. Thankyou  


